409 Harrison Ave
Panama City, FL 32401
76353-8080
Martintheatre.com

January 11, 2006

To: The Bingo Boys
RE: Thanks!

Thank you so much for bringing THE QUEEN OF
BINGO to the Martin. Our audiences were
delighted. It's always great when you can open
the season with such a successful comedy!

Of course it helped that you were so timely with
all of the promo material and so easy to work
with. You have no idea how much it helps to
have everything right at your fingertips.

Keep up the good work, guys!

Thanks again,
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Barbara McMinis
Executive Director
Martin Theatre



